Mr. Larry Linley, 3711 Holmes, Kansas Cityp Mo.

Dear Larry:

I am in receipt of your letter of August 11th concerning the subscription of the Department of Physical Education for Recreation and Bulletin Service, and beg to state that the purchase request for this subscription for \$5.00 has been sent to the business office.

As you know, our previous subscription did not expire until this summer, and we did not wish to renew this order until this time.

I trust that you will receive payment within a reasonable time.

You ask about Bob and Mit. Bob has returned to the University of Pennsylvania and has started on his sophomore year in medicine. They are operating on a trimester basis, and in March he will begin his junior medicine. Milton and his family are still in Lawrence and are living at 2022 Vermont Street. He has a position as investigator for the Hercules Company.

With best wishes for your continued success, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH